
 

 

Newfoundland Power Inc.  
55 Kenmount Road  •  P.O. Box 8910  •  St. John’s, NL  A1B 3P6 
PHONE (709) 737-5364  •  FAX (709) 737-2974  •  lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com 

December 8, 2023 
 
Board of Commissioners  
of Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John’s, NL   A1A 5B2 
 
Attention: Jo-Anne Galarneau 
  Executive Director and Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Galarneau: 
 
Re: Application for Amendments to the Holyrood TGS Accelerated Depreciation 

Deferral Account – Newfoundland Power’s Comments 
 
Newfoundland Power Inc. supports Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s application to amend its 
Holyrood Thermal Generating Station (“TGS”) Accelerated Depreciation Deferral Account 
definition to extend its operation beyond 2023. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Lindsay Hollett 
Senior Legal Counsel &  
Assistant Corporate Secretary 
 
 
ec. Shirley Walsh     Dennis Browne, KC 
 Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro  Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 
 
 Paul Coxworthy    Sheryl Nisenbaum 
 Stewart McKelvey    Linde Canada Inc. 
 
 Shawn Kinsella    Gregory Moores 

Teck Resources Limited   Stewart McKelvey 
 
 Senwung Luk 
 Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP 


